
FACULTY SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 19, 2013 

é The Chancellor has approved the following resolutions from the January 2013 and February 
2013 Faculty Senate meetings: 

& 13-02 Formal faculty advice on the curriculum and academic matters contained in the 
November 7, 2012 and December 5, 2012, Graduate Curriculum Committee meeting 
minutes. 

13-03 Curriculum and academic matters contained in the December 13, 2012, University 
Curriculum Committee meeting minutes. 

13-04 Curriculum and academic matters contained in the December 10, 2012, Writing Across 
the Curriculum Committee meeting minutes. 

13-05 Curriculum and academic program matters included in the December 7, 2012 Educational 
Policies and Planning Committee meeting minutes. 

13-06 Curriculum matters included in the January 22, 2013 Foundations Curriculum and 
Instructional Effectiveness Committee meeting minutes, including removal of Foundations 
Credit for RELI 4699 Special Topics in Religious Studies, approval of Foundations 
Credit in Social Sciences for POLS 1050 Politics and Global Understanding. 
New School of Dental Medicine Unit Code of Operation. 
Revised School of Medicine Unit Code of Operation. 

Revised College of Education Unit Code of Operation. 
Revision to the University Undergraduate Catalog, Academic Advisement, Progression and 
Support Services, Subsection: Graduation Requirements. 
Revision to the ECU Faculty Manual, Part VI, Section |, Subsection VIII.C. 
Recording of Grades. 

Formal faculty advice on a Proposed Supplemental Pay for EPA Employees Policy. 
Checklist for the Review of Unit Post Tenure Review Procedures 
by the Provost’s Review Panel and a sample format for documenting the Criteria and 
Standards governing a Unit’s Performance Review of Tenured Faculty, as required by 
the University of North Carolina General Administration and the ECU Faculty Manual. 

Academic Committee Chairs are reminded that Committee Annual Reports are due in the Faculty 
Senate office by May 1, 2013. 

Speaking privileges have been granted to Donna Payne, George Bailey, Rick Niswander, Mike 
Van Scott, LaKesha Alston, Paul Gemperline and members of all standing academic committees 

reporting today. 

Senators are reminded to turn off cell phones and be respective of colleagues sitting close by if 
choosing to use laptops during meetings to send emails and/or conduct other business. 

Faculty members are reminded that on April 1 Chancellor Ballard will call for candidates for the 
prestigious Oliver Max Gardner award. A copy of the University’s nomination procedures is 
available at: http://;www.ecu.edu/cs-acad/fsonline/customcficommittee/aa/maxgardneraward.htm. 

Faculty interested in periodically receiving issues of The Chronicle of Higher Education are asked 
to call the Faculty Senate office at 328-6537 and place their name on a list for distribution. 

‘f Listed on the back are the funded 2013-14 Teaching Grants. Please direct any questions to Donna 
& Roberson, Chair of the Committee at robersond@ecu.edu.  


